
 
 
 

 
 
 The Department of Economics conducted the 
Thoudam David Endowment lecture for the year 
2018 in memory of Thoudam David, an Alumnus 
of the Department of Economics. Loyola 
Economics Association for Development 
(L.E.A.D.) organized the program on 28th of 
February 2018. Mrs. Nandini Nair, IRS 
(Assistant Commissioner of Income tax, Chennai) 
was the chief guest for the occasion. The program 
begin with the prayer sung by the department 
choir seeking the blessings of Lord Almighty. The 
program was formally Inaugurated by lighting of 
the lamp by Mrs. Nandini Nair,IRS . 

Dr.T.P.Subramanian,Co-ordinator(Shift-2) 
presented the welcome address and introduced 
the Chief Guest, which was then followed by 
presentation of Memento and Bouquet to Chief 
Guest by Prof.B.Bhagwan Das, Head of the 
Department. Mrs. Nandini Nair, IRS addressed 
the gathering on one of the major tax reform 
GST and its impact on the economy.  

The vote of thanks was presented by Dheeraj 
Prashanth , Secretary  LEAD. The students 
enthusiastically participated in gaining insights 
from the lecture. 
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